
Air Conditioning Update 

As you know, part of our long term Major Gift Initiative plan was to install a new boiler system and update our Church 

proper by bringing AIR CONDITIONING into our worship space. The brand-new boiler system for the whole property 

on Forest Street was installed in 2019, and now we are in the final stages of finishing this large and important project 

by completing the AC installation.  As you can imagine, due to the Pandemic, many  construction projects had been 

held up, but as you can see in these photos, we are almost done.  We can’t express our gratitude enough to the many   

donors for their most generous contributions to this project.  Our current plan is to reopen as we had last fall for our 

Easter celebration, and you’ll be able to see the transformation for yourself! 

Compressor Installation 

Air registers down both side aisles and behind the last pews Air returns in walls 

Ductwork waiting to be installed 


